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info@maryfitzpatrick.ie

From: Patrick Davis <patrick.davis@dublincity.ie>
Sent: Wednesday 22 April 2020 15:40
To: Cllr Mary Fitzpatrick
Subject: Reps for Double Yellow Lines, Quarry Road, Dublin 7.

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cllr Mary Fitzpatrick  
 
E-mail: mary.fitzpatrick@dublincity.ie  
 

Enquiry Ref:  7013595
                                                                                                 

Please quote Our Ref

                                                                                                22 April, 2020 
 

Re: Reps for Double Yellow Lines, Quarry Road, Dublin 7. 
 
 
Dear Councillor Fitzpatrick, 
 
I refer to your transport related service request regarding the above. 
 
I wish to inform you that the Transport Advisory Group, at its meeting of 24th March, 2020, recommended 
to install double yellow lines on the southern side of the laneway off Quarry Road that leads to the 
Homestead Court Apartments, starting from the junction with the main Quarry Road, extending to the end 
of the laneway. 
 
This measure will be implemented subject to the completion of the necessary statutory consultation 
process with the Gardaí. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Martina Halpin 
_______________ 
Martina Halpin 
Senior Staff Officer. 
Administration/Transport Advisory Group 

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann tú an ríomhphost seo a phriontáil. Please consider the Environment before 
printing this mail.  

                                                                                    An Roinn Comhshaoil agus Iompair , 
Oifigí na Cathrach, An Ché Adhmaid, Baile Átha Cliath 8.  

 
Environment and Transportation Department,  

Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8.  
T. 01 222 2528 

 


